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Year S parents are all invited to an E-Safety Safequarding Seminar, led
by two Designated Safequarding Leads from Victoria College: Anthony
Griffin (Assistant Head) and Patrick Crossley (Deputy Head).

The focus of the session will include:

o |dentifying the main risks your son will face online and how to
address them.

* Achance to discuss the major risks to safeguarding and support the
well-being of our children.

* How College will continue to safeguard pupils in regard to E-Safety.

The Senior Safeguarding Team from Victoria College will share
important information and terminology that will equip you, as parents,
in how to support and protect your children from risks online.

Please complete link below to say if you are able to attend:

DATE: THURSDAY 2ND MAY
VENUE: VCP SCHOOL
TIME: 18:00 - 19:00




